
TO: District 97 Board of Education
Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent

FROM: Amanda Siegfried, Senior Director of Communications and
Engagement/FOIA Officer

SUBJECT: Request for Records Under Freedom of Information Act

DATE: Nov. 14, 2023

FOIA Requests and Responses

There were four requests for records under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
during the period of Oct. 7, 2023 - Nov. 10, 2023.

Date Received Request Status (as of 11/10/23)

Oct. 11, 2023 A request was received from Kelly Bencola for
board minutes from 1994 and 1995 referencing
murals at Hatch Elementary School.

Response provided on
Oct. 18, 2023.

Oct. 20, 2023 A request was received from Genesis Wright for
answers to several questions regarding District 97
schools.

Response provided on
Oct. 24, 2023.

Oct. 25, 2023 A request was received from Allium Data for
documents related to the district’s property and
casualty insurance, as well as the most recent
employee benefits insurance renewal summary.

Response provided on
Nov. 9, 2023.

Oct. 26, 2023 A request was received from Steve Lefko for
documentation related to Multi-Tiered System of
Support (MTSS) and the number of students
“screened for disabilities.”

Response provided on
Nov. 9, 2023.


